
Dear 8th Grade Parents and Students: 

As you know, the traditional Gurrie graduation dance will not be held this year. The committee had begun planning for 

the event and we know the “secret theme” is always very exciting for the students. Even though it won’t be a big 

surprise when they walk into the Gurrie Gym, we want to reveal the theme now and offer some fun ideas that your 

family can do the evening of Friday, May 22 when the dance would have taken place. (Look for another email that week, 

too, as we may be able to have a goody bag for your student when they pick up their locker belongings.) 

Ready? The theme is … wait for it … wait for it … please print this out and hand it to your Gurrie graduate! 

 

 


